
 

Call for Application 

 

Student Panel Discussion 
Join Conversation at IASAS Global 

Summit 2024 in South Korea: Student 
Panel on Diversity and Inclusion!  

 
In an era of global interconnectedness, the significance of diversity, equity, inclusion, and belonging 
(DEIB) is increasingly recognized worldwide, particularly in dynamic educational hubs like South 
Korea. As the country embraces these transformative values, the 2024 International Association of 
Student Affairs and Services (IASAS) Global Summit provides a perfect platform for student voices 
to be heard. 

As South Korea continues to integrate global DEIB standards into its educational institutions, your 
insights at the IASAS Global Summit will contribute to a deeper understanding and help foster a 
more inclusive academic environment globally. We encourage passionate students in South Korea 
to apply and play a pivotal role in this essential dialogue. 

 Date and Location: 11:00~12:00, May 23, 2024 | EXCO, Daegu, South Korea 
 Theme: Discussing DEIB within the South Korean educational context and its global 

implications through the lens of students’ lived experiences. 

The student panel session will be led by the student affairs scholars and professional practitioners. 
The theme will be discussed in the context of DEIB in the South Korean context, ultimately leading 
to draw a global picture of social justice and the SDGs. The participants will also be asked two to 
three questions to share their college student experiences connected to the theme above. 

 Eligibility: Current students at South Korean colleges or universities who are 
comfortable sharing their campus experiences from a DEIB perspective in English. 

 How to Apply: click HERE (Deadline: May 5, 2024) 
* Applications will be reviewed by the IASAS, and the selected students will be contacted 
individually for detailed guidelines and a virtual orientation session in mid-May. 
*A Certificate of Attendance will be awarded; costs associated with travel and 
accommodation will be covered by the Organizing Committee. 

 For more information about the 2024 IASAS Global Summit, please visit 
https://www.iasas.global/globalsummit2024 or contact us at enquiries@iasas.global  
 
 

 

The 2024 IASAS Global Summit is proud to have the 
Korea Student Aid Foundation as a co-organizer.  
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